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From:
Sent: 15 December 2014 10:23
To: Licensing
Subject: Proposed off sales licence: 122 Broomhill Road

Attn:

I am writing to register my objection to the granting of the above licence. There are several licensed grocers in the
vicinity, one just a few yards away on Broomhill Road, so no need for another, and I have serious concerns about the
inevitable negative effect on parking at the top of Abergeldie Road (which is already a major problem) and noise
pollution.

Yours faithfully


